
July 2022 
 
Hello parents, 
Please take a moment to read this July newsletter so that you stay informed about all things TUMP! 
 

1. The last issue of Tidings came out after I sent the June newsletter; please view the June/July 
issue here: https://www.tumct.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/JuneJuly-Tidings.5.pdf 

2. On July 1st,  the children will parade around the church in celebration of Independence Day; be 
sure to have them wear red, white, and blue to school!  

3. By now you should have received your personalized tuition letter from me; if you have not, or if 
you have any questions, please let me know! 

4. Staff announcements: 

 After 4 amazing years, we are saying goodbye to Anahi Sustaita. Anahi called me when 
she was a senior in high school to inquire about a job; that was one of the best and 
easiest decisions I have ever made! Anahi is a treasure and will be missed greatly. Anahi 
will work for the remainder of the summer and then head off to the University of Florida 
to pursue a Master’s Degree.  

 Zerrin Kurdak is also leaving us to pursue a Master’s Degree; she will be attending 
Florida State University in the fall. Zerrin is a gifted teacher and will be missed by both 
the children and her coworkers! Thanks for two wonderful years Zerrin; your future is 
bright! 
 

 I am finalizing the Fall schedule and have a few shifts that still need covering. Please 
share the teacher assistant attachment with folks who you think would be a good fit for 
us; thank you! The pay is $13.00 per hour. 

 
5. We have scheduled Orientation for children in the upcoming PK2, PK3, and VPK classes. Please 

see the attachment for more details. 
6. I will be going to a conference in Tampa from July 20-25; if you need anything in my absence, 

please contact Mary Katherine at extension 4. (I will also be checking my email.) 
7. Our last day of the summer session is Friday, July 29; it also is our next water day! We will send 

out a reminder as we get closer to the end of the month. 
8. The school will be closed from August 1-9; the first day of the 2022-2023 school year is 

Wednesday, August 10, 2022. 
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